FIRST PARISH OF WESTWOQD, UCC

Service for Sunday, August 15

Worship this morning, August 15

Dear Members and Friends of First Parish,

Please join us this morning for a Service of the
Word in the sanctuary. With the resurgence of
Covid-19, the sanctuary allows seating that is
safely spaced with ample ventilation.
Everyone is asked to wear a mask and
will be asked to sign-in upon arrival.

Jill Edens will preach from Proverbs 9:1-6. The
service will include a special service of transition from the interim ministry of
Jill and Richard Edens to the settled ministry of First Parish's new Pastor, Rev.
JT Hills. We will be excited to see everyone on our last day with FP and
especially to celebrate the beginning of your new partnership in ministry with
JT.

Grace and Peace,



Richard and Jill

Installation of Pastor Chris Dodge

The pandemic delayed the installation of Pastor Dodge at Bethany Congregational Church.
It has now been scheduled for October 3.

e Rev. Christopher Dodge, Bethany Congregational Church,
UCC, Foxboro ~ Service of Installation, in person on Sunday, October 3,
2021 at 3:00pm.

Send a Selfie!

Meg continues to work on compiling a "homemade" pictorial
directory as a gift for our new settled Pastor, JT Hills.

Pastors Rick and Jill Edens invite you to email Meg a "selfie" of
you/your family. Please send all pictures to:
office @firstparishwestwood.org.

Feel free to get creative!

STAY CONNECTED
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